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                                             Mary's Musings   
  
Thanks to Sally Brinkworth for arranging 
the summer Luncheons for our members. 
A good number of members have enjoyed 
getting together for these luncheons.   
Unfortunately due to some medical issues 
I have been dealing with, I have not been 
able to attend but I am  looking forward to 
the next one. 
  
Thank you to the Executive Board for 
keeping everything running 
smoothly.  Enjoy the rest of the summer! 
  
Life is good, 
  
Mary Mckenna 
   
 
DID YOU FORGET?   We still have 13 members 

who have not paid their annual dues.  Please send 

your check to Eleanore DeBoo at 253 NW 42nd 

Way, Deerfield Beach, FL 33442 

 

Thanks! 

 
 
 

 

Our own Bett Willett will be speaking. 

 
 



 
August - 

Mary Beiriger - 8/3 
Judy Kahr - 8/15 

Sally Cloeren - 8/17 
Rita Masi - 8/17 

Lou Ann Knowles - 8/18 
Marjorie Osborn - 8/19 

Maggie Fernandez - 8/22 
Anita Von Hold - 8/25 
Carole Henson - 8/29 

 

Our Club 
Leaders 

 

  

Born Boston, Mass. Moved to Washington, DC at 

age 9. Married husband Richard in 1960, and 

moved to Silver Spring, MD. Had three children. 

In Maryland, I was active in our HOA as Hostess, 

Newsletter Editor, and Parade Chairman. I joined 

B’nai Brith Women, and became recording 

secretary. I started a diet club for children. 

 

Worked at Sears, then Federal Government, 

NOAA, National Weather Service. Retired at age 

65. Moved to Deerfield, where we already owned 

a condo in Century Village. 

 

When hubby was elected Commissioner, he 

signed me up in the Woman’s club. Joined in 

2013. After one year, Caroline McNamara, who 

was driving me to meetings, decided to join the 

evening group. She asked me to consider taking 

over her job as Recording Secretary, and I agreed. 

 

I also joined Jewish War Veterans Ladies 

Auxiliary (JWVA).  I soon became Auxiliary 

President, later became Jr. Vice President of the 

JWVA Department of Florida. This June at our 

Convention, I will be installed as JWVA Florida 

State President. 

 

I am secretary of my building condo association, 

and also secretary of Temple Beth Israel Board.  

 

The one thing that runs through all these activities 

is the fact that, as he did with the Woman’s Club, 

my husband coaxed me into all of them. With the 

exception of the Woman’s Club, he paved the way 

in all these organizations. He is a past State 

Commander of Jewish War Veterans, President of 

our synagogue and of our building Condo 

Association. 

 

Most important to me are my friends – who I 

treasure above all else.  The Woman’s Club has 

brought me many wonderful friends. 

Verna 

 

Sally Brinkworth, is having a jewelry sale at 
her place, address - 367 South Federal 
Highway, #316A, Deerfield Beach, of quality 
costume jewelry that she has collected at 
reasonable prices.  This event will have 10% 
of the money made going toward the 
Woman's Club.  The jewelry is 1940s to 
1970s style, vintage jewelry, real stone, 
amber, crystal, and exquisite pieces 
of sterling.  Purses will be sold also.  Date will 
be Thursday, August 10th at 12 noon. Sally 
will be serving lunch.  If you cannot make this 
date, let Sally know, and she will make other 
arrangements to suit you.  Sally's home 
phone:  (954) 427-2175;  cell - (716) 472-
4608.  Please call to let her know you are 
coming and leave a message.  Bring a friend 
and help out the Woman's Club! 

 
 
Ralph Krugler, Historian from the Hillsboro 

Lighthouse organization shared some very 

interesting history about the lighthouse.  

They will be having tours during August, 

September and October.  Visit their website 

to get specific details:  

http://www.hillsborolighthouse.org/tours 

 

 

 

 



 

WELCOME STUDENTS AND TEACHERS 

TEDDER ELEMTARY SCHOOL 
4157 NE First Terrace 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33064 

TIME:  7:00 AM (school starts at 8:15) 

WEAR YOUR YELLOW SHIRT 

 

 
 
 

Remember to purchase school supplies 
for Tedder Elementary – bring them to the 
next meeting. 
 
 

Join us for Tuesday, August 
8th social luncheon at 12 
noon –  is going to be held 
at The Flashback Diner, 

1450 North Federal Highway, Boca Raton at 
12 noon.  Our dear friend and member, 
Owner, Toula Amanna make the lunch even 
more special, by providing many extras".  The 
service is excellent;  enjoy such items as 
sandwiches, burgers, salads, entrees.  The 
menu is huge.  It will be a great time!  The 
Flashback Diner treats the Woman's Club 
with royalty! 
Checks are paid individually.  
Call Sally Brinkworth to make a reservation or 
cancellation at (954) 427-2175,  
or cell # (716) 472-4608.   
Bring along your husband, or boyfriend, or friend(s)!  
  
 

DAYTIME MEMBERS – Hostesses for 
the September meeting are needed – 
please contact    Fay Swalley  
954-421- 7514     chichifay@aol.com      

 
 

OUR CLUB 100th 
ANIVERSARY IS 
COMING UP VERY 

QUICKLY  
 
2019 IS ONLY 16 MONTHS AWAY 
We need members to start organizing 
ideas on how we can celebrate this 
UNBELIEVABLE TIME PEIOD.  If you are 
interested please let Mary McKenna know 
as a committee will be set up. 

 
 

 
Member Dorothy Dunn is 
supporting the American Legion.  
One way we can all help is to 

collect Manufacturers COUPONS (not 
from stores) with expiration 
dates in the future.  Cut and 
save them and bring them to 
Dorothy at the next Woman’s 
Club Meeting (be sure the 
expiration date will be at a time AFTER the 
meeting) 
 
 
Jackie Castro is a Woman’s Club member – please contact 

her if you would like to try this: 

 

 
May you always have Love to Share, Health to Spare, and 

Friends that Care.  May You Be Blessed! 

Submitted by Verna Rosenzweig 

http://alpost142.com/Legion.html
mailto:chichifay@aol.com

